
CF/EXD/MEM/2004-029
Date:
21 December 2004

From:  Carol Bellamy (signed)
           Executive Director

To: 
All Staff
Subject: UNICEF 2005 organizational chart 
With Rima Salah having assumed the post of Deputy Executive Director and after discussion with the Deputies, I am modestly revising the organizational chart. As of 1 January 2005, oversight responsibilities will be as indicated in the attached.

Regards.

